Natasha L. McFarlez

From: Commissioner Stacy Pulliam

Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 9:28 AM
To: Natasha L. McFarley

Subject: Fw: Discussion on Short Term Rentals

Please see below agenda item.
Thank you so much.

Stacy A. Pulliam
Augusta Commission, District 2

(762)328-8256 Mobile

This e-mail contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate
distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this ¢ il by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system
The City of A accepls no liability for the content of this e-mail or for the consequences of any actions taken on the basis of the information provided, unless
that information ubsequently confirmed in writing. Any views or opinions presenied in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent
those of the City of Augusia. E-mail ransmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepled, corrupted, lost destroyed
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the conient of this message which arise as
a resull of the e-mail transmission_ If verification is required, please request a hard copy version

AED:104.1

From: Commissioner Stacy Pulliam
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 9:01 PM
To: Lena Bonner <lbonner@augustaga.gov>
Subject: Discussion on Short Term Rentals

Great Morning Ms. Bonner,
| would like the following item added to the agenda.

Discuss having a workshop on Augusta Richmond County's STR (Short Term Rental) ordinance.

Stacy A. Pulliam
Augusta Commission, District 2

(762)328-8256 Mobile



